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Knights of Columbus Assembly 3192 San Damiano 

 
Faithful Navigator 

Larry Simmons 

 

Faithful Comptroller 

Vinnie Cipriano 

 

Faithful Captain 

Jeffry Fillippi 

 

Faithful Admiral 

Samuel Bastianelli 

 

Faithful Pursar 

John Gallo 

 

Faithful Pilot 

Mark O’Brien 

 

Faithful Scribe 

Joe Mandarine 

 

Inner Sentinel 

Raymond Makovac 

 

Outer Sentinel 

Michael Burke 

 

One Year Trustee 

Ernest Sollar 

 

Two Year Trustee 

Steven Anzalone 

 

Three Year Trustee 

John Joly 

 

Color Corp 

Bob Hellner 

 

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

Sir Knights 

As everyone knows we are still involved in the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Fortunately, our assembly can have in person meeting and our members are wearing 

their mask and staying as safe and we can. I know we are all looking for the day that 

we can get back to normal. 

There is a planned virtual 4th degree coming up on March 20th.  If you know of any 

3rd degree member that would like to become a member of the 4th degree this would 

be a good time to join. The exemplification will be held locally. More details will be 

available soon. 

We are in the Lenten season where Christians replicate Jesus Christ’s sacrifice and 

withdrawal into the desert for 40 days as we prepare for the coming of Easter. 

Use this time to pray for the well being of all people and especially our veterans and 

their sacrifice for our country. 

Larry Simmons 
Faithful Navigator 
San Damiano Assembly #3192 
941-685-1788 
Larrysimmons635@outlook.com 
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Fourth Degree Florida District – De Soto Province 

Live Virtual Exemplification March 20, 2021 

Fourth Degree Exemplification Instructions 

Worthy Faithful Navigator and Worthy Grand Knight,  

I am happy to announce a very unique opportunity for Third Degree members of the Knights of Columbus to advance to the 

Fourth Degree. Our next Fourth Degree Exemplification for the Florida District will be held virtually on Saturday, March 20, 

2021, live using the Zoom platform. 

This will be the first time that a Fourth Degree Exemplification in Florida will be held online. With the success of the new 

Exemplification of Charity, Unity and Fraternity, all new Third Degree Knights have the opportunity to become a full-fledged 

Fourth Degree Knights. Faithful Navigators and Sir Knights are encouraged to share this information with their respective 

councils about this opportunity. 

Obviously, there will be a number of different procedures. 

The registration fee is $50, made out to John O’Toole, Master. 

Assemblies will be required to send in a registration form, signed Form 4 (all four copies), and exemplification certificate 

by Saturday, March 13, 2021. 

We will in turn send the signed certificate, social baldric and pin to the Assembly, and we will also send the procedures for 

viewing online. 

Unlike the Third Degree Exemplification of Charity, Unity and Fraternity (which can be taken anywhere, and observed by 

family and friends), the online ceremony is for Candidates and Sir Knights only. We are encouraging each participating 

Assembly to hold a “watch party,” attended only by Candidates and Sir Knights. The Faithful Navigator will do the actual 

knighting at the proper time. Candidates and Officers should wear coat and tie; 

Fourth Degree members can wear coat and tie or Assembly/Council shirts.  

The online ceremony will begin at noon, and end around 1:30 p.m. The Zoom links sent out prior to the ceremony. 

The Florida District Degree Team will perform the Exemplification Ceremony at a remote location. 

Page Two 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffloridakofc.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D881b3823f0048760aca27605c%26id%3D770bae186f%26e%3De22c273f2b&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cd69743cff8e04e97518a08d8d4de5abf%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637493398762882825%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=GXhLabZUVVi%2FSKEZN1iRa2lhlpZJ3EsxrRubXtJlh3k%3D&reserved=0


 

 

The candidate fee is $50. The fee for a Priest is $25. The deadline is March 13, 2021. If the paperwork is received after 

the 13th we Cannot guarantee that you will receive the baldric and pin in time.  

The next “live” Exemplification will be on April 24 at Holy Name Church in West Palm Beach. 

With the Coronavirus pandemic entering its second year, we urge you to continue to be safe. 

Thank You and God Bless, 

John J. O’Toole 

Master, Florida District   

Johnjo2l@aol.com      

(954) 801-4914 

All checks are made payable to “John J. O’Toole – Master” and sent to: 

John J. O’Toole – Florida District Master    9686 SW 92 Place Road, Ocala, FL 34481 

 

 

IF YOU KNOW A 3RD DEGREE MEMBER WHO WOULD 

BE INTERESTED IN JOINING OUR ASSEMBLY AS A 

4TH DEGREE - PLEASE CONTACT OUR FAITHFUL 

COMPTROLLER -  

 

 

                          VINNIE CIPRIANO 

 

WITH THIS LINK BY MARCH 4TH.  
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       GET TO KNOW YOUR FELLOW BROTHER SIR KNIGHT 
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This month we introduce you to Rich Barnett. 

Rich is a retired Army Aviator. Spending time in the Army Reserve and then the 

Regular Army where he was a Paratrooper in the 82nd Airborne Division. Rich 

learned to fly helicopters, while in the Army, and flew the skies of Germany 

during the Cold War, in South Korea patrolling the DMZ and in Honduras during 

the Reagan administration. Rich retired from the Army as a Chief Warrant 

Officer 3. 

While in the Army, his wife, Sharon, was by his side. They moved to Lakewood 

Ranch in June 1999. Sharon and Rich became one of the, “First Families” of Our 

Lady of the Angels. Rich became one of the charter members and founding 

brothers of our Knight of Columbus Council 13341. 

Rich and Sharon have three grandchildren – Ellis 7, Levi 10, and Allie 12. They 

have 2 Shelties. 

Rich hobbies include – Cruising, Fishing, Playing Guitar and Photography. 



 

 

                                                             
 

NEED A SHIRT OR NAME TAG – AFTER MARCH 1ST YOU HAVE TO ORDER ONLINE  

 

            

                                                                            Assembly #3192 

Our Lady of the Angels 

12905 70 East 

Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202 
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